Craig S. Johnson
Andrew J. Sporleder

Attorneys at Law

December 16, 2011

Mr. Steven Reed

Executive Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 500
Jetferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re:  Notice of Name Change of Mid-Missouri Telephone Company
Dear Secretary Reed:

Mid-Missouri Telephone Company has been ultimately owned by Otelco Inc. since 2004. The
company has made the Commission, the company’s customers, and the general public aware of Mid-
Missouri’s affiliation with Otelco Inc. That relationship will continue, but there will be a minor
change.

Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-3.545(19) and 4 CSR 240-2.060 (5), this Notice is being filed with the
Commission to inform it that, effective January 1, 2012, at 12:01 AM, Mid-Missouri Telephone
Company, a Missouri corporation, will be converted to a Missouri limited liability company, and the
company’s name will be changed to “Otelco Mid-Missouri LLC”. It will still be 100% owned by
Otelco Inc.

Enclosed herewith are (1) a tariff adoption notice, with today’s filing date and an effective date
of January 1, 2012; (2) a copy of a notice to Mid-Missouri’s customers notifying them of this change,
which notice will be included in their bill to be mailed to them on December 30, 2011; and (3) copies
of the certificate of conversion and articles of organization filed with the Missouri Secretary of State to
effectuate this conversion.

On December 11, 2008, the Commission entered an Order Concerning Election of Waivers in
Case No. [E-2009-0201 whereby Mid-Missouri Telephone obtained waivers of requirements to obtain
prior approval of a company reorganization, and the company’s tariffs were revised to so reflect.

If there are any questions or concerns with respect to this notice and enclosures, please direct
them to me.
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Sincerely,

raig S. Johnson

cc: Todd Wessing
John Van Eschen



